
K35OU-D, Tucson, AZ 
Facility ID# 71623 
04 September, 2023 
 
Resumption of operations 
 
On 08/07/2023 K35OU-D experienced multiple transmitter problems and the 
transmitter had to be removed for factory repair.  As the outage was expected to be 
in excess of 30 days Ventana Television Inc. applied for a silent STA under file 
#0000219516. 
 

The transmitter has been repaired and normal operation resumed 09/04/2023 in 
accordance with K35OU-D’s license (file #0000067363).  This notice serves as 
notice of resumption of operations and withdrawl of the above referenced silent 
STA application. 


